2020 spring semester of Rainbow Club Japanese class has been cancelled.
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2020 spring semester of Rainbow Club Japanese class has been cancelled, because the

coronavirus infection is spreading rapidly in spite of various containing efforts.

We will update our website for any change on the Japanese class,
so, please check it.
Your understanding and cooperation would be appreciated.

Please take care.
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